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Page Relevant section Before correction After correction 

P16 

Line 2 of  
“Protecting and 
Conserving the 
Environment” 

We are working throughout 
product lifecycles to 
achieve net-zero CO2 
emissions by 2050 

We are working throughout 
product lifecycles to 
achieve net-zero GHG 
emissions by 2050 

P３９ 

Sentence under the 
headline of 

“Climate Change” 

Canon is working to reduce 
CO2 emissions at all stages 
of the product lifecycle. 

Canon is working to reduce 
GHG emissions at all 
stages of the product 
lifecycle. 

Sentence under the 
headline of 
“For 2050” 

We aim to achieve net-zero 
CO2 emissions for the 
entire product lifecycle 
(Scope 1-3). 

We aim to achieve net-zero 
GHG emissions for the 
entire product lifecycle 
(Scope 1-3). 

P４１ 

Sentence under the 
headline of 

“Climate Change 
Initiative”  

Canon seeks to 
consistently meet its 
environmental targets and, 
beyond that, is working 
toward net-zero CO2 
emissions from its 
business activities by 
2050. 

Canon seeks to 
consistently meet its 
environmental targets and, 
beyond that, is working 
toward net-zero GHG 
emissions from its 
business activities by 
2050. 

The headline of 
“CO2 Reduction 

Activities 
throughout the 

Product Lifecycle” 
 

CO2 Reduction Activities 
throughout the Product 
Lifecycle 

GHG Reduction Activities 
throughout the Product 
Lifecycle 

 

 


